UA Process – Texas Comments

From: Chris Herrick 
Sent: Thursday, August 12, 2021 10:01 AM
To: Deiter, Larry 
 Cc: Doug Slape; Nancy Clark 
Subject: [EXT] Uniform Licensing App Changes
 
Good morning Director Deiter, 
 
 
As we provide feedback on the procedures for making and adopting changes to the Uniform License Application, I recommend that Sircon be included on changes in the same way that NIPR or SBS is included.  As you know Sircon serves 14 states and many more industry facing organizations.  As such, they are involved in more application transaction’s than most and their input in changes to the uniform application is critical, just as NIPR’s or SBS’s input is critical.
 
Please consider adding Sircon to the process in the same way that NIPR and SBS is part of the process.
 
Thank you for your consideration.
 
Chris Herrick 
 
Chris Herrick, CFP®
Deputy Commissioner
Customer Operations Division
(512) 676-6476
Chris.herrick@tdi.texas.gov

